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What an amazing start to the school year 

Darwin Class have had.  Everyone has settled 

in brilliantly and has been busy working ex-

tremely hard in all their subjects.  In English, 

we have started reading our book ‘The Choc-

olate Tree’ by Linda Lowery and Richard 

Keep, which is linked to our Maya Civilisation 

topic this term.  We rewrote the first chapter 

of the book from King Kukulkan’s perspec-

tive. The children thoroughly enjoyed ‘hot 

seating’, taking on the role of King Kukulkan 

to help bring their stories to life.   

We are really looking forward to reading the next chapter and seeing where the story goes.  In 

Maths, we have been increasing our place value knowledge, even working on 4 digit numbers! We 

have mastered rounding to the nearest 10 or 100 and have enjoyed code breaking and taking our 

learning outside onto the playground to secure this.   

 

Our Science theme this term is Light and we have become true sci-

entists investigating,luminous and non-luminous objects and under-

standing where shadows come from.  We can’t wait for out next in-

vestigation!   

 

We are enjoying the Maya Civilization topic this term and have truly 
embraced our learning in this topic:  making Maya themed masks in 

Art; creating and planning our own Maya themed animation in Com-
puting; and even trying out Maya themed dance in PE.   It has been 

such a busy and enjoyable first few weeks back at school we can’t 
wait for all the fun activities planned for the rest of the term. 

Darwin Class Update 
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Parents and Carers are warmly invited to help us cele-

brate Harvest during our Harvest Festival Assembly.  

Our theme once again is traditional Harvest and Farming.  

On Friday 28th, we will be asking for Harvest gifts of 

food, fruit, vegetables and groceries. Our Harvest Gifts 

are donated to St. Nicholas Church for distribution. 

Gifts can be brought to the school hall before school 

starts so that they can be displayed. 

If anyone would be willing to donate either a decorated 
or filled box to help our display, we would be really 

grateful. 

 

Harvest Festival Assembly on Friday at 9.00 a.m. 

Jeans for Genes Day 

Infant After School Football Club next week 

Please note: Infant football club will not be running next Wednesday 26th September 2018. 

Thank you so much for your donations for Jeans 

for Genes day. 

We managed to better the amount raised last year 

and raised £121.85 for this worthwhile charity so 

far. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=imgres&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjA1-eWkMzdAhURRBoKHQeICW8QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.jeansforgenesday.org%2F&psig=AOvVaw0gKMiS1yzxpS0SnGK3SZ_5&ust=1537620313548440
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Little Potters  - Bronze Awards  

Our new Little Potters being presented with their first bronze awards for reading in  Celebration 
Assembly today. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are this week’s hand-
writing award winners from 
Shakespeare and Churchill 
Classes. 

Handwriting Awards 
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We are delighted that so many children took part in the Summer 
Reading Challenge. All those that completed the challenge celebrat-
ed during today’s assembly.  
 
The children who took part will receive an extra bounce at the be-
ginning of next term as a thank you from us for their hard work 
and commitment to reading over the summer.  
 
We are excited to find out if, once again, we will be the best school 
in Kent. 

Summer Reading Challenge 

School Website 

We have now had time to enter all of the dates booked so far for the whole school year. 

Please check out the website calendar to see what’s on and when. 
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School Meal Special  

If your child doesn’t normally have school dinners, they could try this special day menu.  

Priced at just £2.10. 
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StudyBugs 

From after the October holiday, we will be using this software only, to send all texts to parents. 
Please sign up as soon as possible to avoid a rush at the end. 

Please get the free Studybugs app, or register on the Studybugs website, and use it to tell us when-
ever your child’s ill and unable to attend school. 

 Get the app or register now (https://studybugs.com/about/parents) 

 Top 3 reasons to use Studybugs 

1.  It’s integrated with our systems so we know right away if your child is unaccounted for. 

2.  It’s quick and easy to register and use and automatically reminds you to keep us posted. 

3.  You’ll be helping the NHS and other public health organisations improve children’s health. 

    (https://studybugs.com/about/schools) 

 

 

 

https://studybugs.com/about/parents
https://studybugs.com/about/schools
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Attendance & Punctuality 

Class Percentage 

Attendance 

Potter 98.3 

Nightingale 99.6 

Darwin 100 

Pankhurst 94.4 

Shakespeare 96.9 

Churchill 98.3 

P & F Update 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated items to Phil 
the Bag which were collected today.  This is such 
an easy way to raise funds for the school and we 
will make sure we let you know how much has 
been raised. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing some of you at 
the AGM on Wednesday 26th September in the 
library straight after pick-up.  Come and find out 
how you can get involved. 
 
We will holding our annual Macmillan Coffee 
Morning next Friday in the library after drop-off. 
 
What better way to raise funds for such a worth-
while charity than with drinking tea and sam-
pling lots of cakes!   
 
Cake donations for this event would be really ap-
preciated.  We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 

Wow! Much better attendance this week. 

 

Darwin class get Ted with an AMAZING 

100%. Fantastic! 

 

Pup goes to both Potters and Churchill 

this week - neck and neck attendance and NO LATES! Brilliant. 

 

Whole school attendance is 97.66% overall. Let’s hope we can 

smash our target this year. 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiM4-3dmMzdAhVIzYUKHe1hBMQQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.thenaughtyseat.co.uk%2F100-attendance-stickers-7693-p.asp&psig=AOvVaw29JRJTyP8AZCIHDGif0XtE&ust=1537
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Community 
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Diary Dates 

21st Sept   Jeans 4 Genes Day 

26th Sep   P & F AGM—after school 

28th Sept   Harvest Festival 9.00 a.m. school hall - parents welcome 

    Macmillan Coffee Morning  

1st Oct    Kent Messenger Newspaper to take new intake photo 

8th Oct    Writing Week 

9th Oct    Year R & 6 Height / Weight checks 

10th Oct   Open Morning for prospective parents 

18th Oct   Churchill Class Assembly 

22nd-29th Oct   Holiday 

29th Oct   INSET Day (Children not in school) 

30th Oct   Children back to school 

    Parent Consultations Evening 4-6.30 p.m. 

31st Oct   Parent Consultations Afternoon 3.30-5.50 p.m. 

    P & F Trick or Treat (after school) 

3rd Nov   P & F Big Bang Fireworks 

16th Nov   Children in Need  - Non school Uniform Day 

    P & F Fancy Dress Disco 3.30-5.30 p.m. 

19th Nov   KS2 Trip to London 

20th Nov   School Photographer - Individual Photos 

30th Nov   P & F Christmas Fayre (after school) 

7th Dec   P & F  Children’s Christmas Shopping morning 

10th Dec   Flu Immunisation Years R-5 

11th Dec   KS1 Nativity - 2.00 p.m. 

12th Dec   KS1 Nativity - 2.00 p.m. 

13th Dec   KS2 Nativity - 2.00 p.m.  

14th Dec   KS2 Nativity - 2.00 p.m.  

17th Dec   Whole school trip to Pantomime 

    Carol Concert St. Nicholas Church - Evening 

18th Dec   Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 

19th Dec   Read and Discover Celebration assembly 

    KS1 and KS2 Parties 

20th Dec-2nd Jan  Christmas Holidays 

3rd Jan    Term 3 begins -Children back to school 


